
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 12th September 2025 

UNIFORM LETTER 

Good morning parents and carers, 

As we begin a new school year, I would like to take the opportunity to revisit 

the uniform expectations. 

Uniform is an important part of a school’s identity. It reinforces who we are as 

a community and helps allow students to feel pride in their school. It also 

helps prepare students for life after school where many will have to dress 

smartly for work. 

Our uniform expectations are set out below: 

• Navy or red polo shirt. 

• Navy or red sweatshirt/cardigan. 

• Grey, navy or black trousers/skirt/shorts. 

• Blue/white or red/white summer dresses. 

• Black appropriate shoes. 

Jewellery: 

Children should only be wearing a watch and small studded earrings on non-

PE days. Please ensure your child does not wear any other jewellery to 

school. Bracelets, rings, necklaces are not needed. 

Make up: 

Nail varnish, false eyelashes, tattoos, lipstick are not in line with the uniform 

policy. 

Teachers will communicate their PE days to you before the start of term. 

When it is your child’s PE day, we expect them to come to school in their PE 

kits which is as follows: 

• Plain white T shirt 



 
 

 

 

 

 

• Black PE style shorts or jogging bottoms. 

• Either school jumper or a plain navy blue jumper 

• Trainers or plimsolls. 

Football kits are not to be worn. Hair should be tied back for pupils who have 

long hair. Please ensure your child is able to take out any earrings. School 

staff are unable to take out earrings. 

In our school office, we have uniform of all different sizes which is available 

for parents and carers to take to help to ensure that children are wearing the 

correct school uniform.  

Should your child not be wearing the correct uniform or PE kit, a letter will 

be sent home highlighting which item of uniform is missing or incorrect.  

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Mrs Robinson 

Head of School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


